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A PUBLIC SAFETY MESSAGE

FROM OIL AND GAS REGULATORY AUTHORITY (OGRA)

It is to inform the general public that use of lllegally manufactured/ sub-standard LPG cylinders is a safety hazard
since these cylinders are manufactured from sub-standard material and are a cause of LPG related accidents.

OGRA, in the larger public interest has also requested the Provincial Governments to take action against illegal
manufacturers and sale of sub-standard LPG cylinders. The general public is informed through this notice to use only
LPG cylinders manufactured from OGRA's authorized manufacturing companies, list of which can be downloaded
from OGRA’s website www.ogra.org.pk.

LPG/LNG Department

0il & Gas Regulatory Authority
54-B, Fazl-e-Haq Road, Blue Area, Islamabad
Ph: 051-9244090-98, Fax 051-9244351
|

PID() /18
o)

—_
o
>

=



